
	
	
673	Main	Street	
Gorham	MA	04038	
	
	
	
November	17,	2017	
	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
I	am	writing	this	letter	of	recommendation	for	Smart	Furniture	
Promotions	with	regards	to	the	handling	of	Crockett	Furniture’s	going	
out	of	business	sale.		After	47	years	in	business	it	was	a	difficult	
decision	to	have	a	third	party	facilitate	our	final	sale,	but	it	was	the	
right	decision.		Robert	was	instrumental	in	the	success	of	our	sale.		He	
did	an	amazing	job	coordinating	his	team	with	our	sales	staff.		He	aided	
in	all	aspects	of	the	sale,	the	sales	floor,	advertising,	warehouse,	and	
answering	employee	and	customer	questions.		At	Crockett	Furniture,	
we	took	pride	in	our	high	standards	for	customer	services.		Robert	and	
his	team	not	only	met,	but	exceeded	those	standards.		All	of	Robert’s	
hard	work	allowed	us	to	be	in	a	very	strong	position	at	the	close	of	our	
business.		I	feel	very	comfortable	recommending	Robert	Putt	for	any	
sales	you	have	in	the	future.		Feel	free	to	contact	me	with	any	
questions	regarding	Robert’s	work	with	our	sale.			
	
Stephen	Crockett	
Crockett	Furniture		
Stephen@crockettfurniture.com	


